
 

September Update 
Sept. 3, 2024 

Subject: South Carolina First Steps is live in SCEIS 

Audience: AST Leads, HR Directors, MM Directors, FI Directors, SCEIS Update 

Recipients 

 

The SCEIS team is pleased to announce that South Carolina First Steps (H620) is live 

in SCEIS, effective Monday, Sept. 2, 2024. 

 

Agencies should use the live-agency-to-live-agency Interdepartmental Transfer process 

when paying or billing H620. 

 

If you have questions, contact the SCEIS Help Desk at 803-896-0001 and select 
option 2 for SCEIS issues or visit https://sceis.sc.gov/requests. 
 
Thank you, 
The SCEIS Team 
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